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Dear Dinyar:

I am pleased to provide a letter of recommendation for you and
your associates. As you well know, Charlotte and I love our
classic white Georgian and think very highly of the design,
quality of construction and finishes throughout the house.

The front to back two-story center hall with its wide gracious
stair to the second floor has an effect on us and all who visit
our home. The high ceilings and the generous proportions of the
living room and dining room are very comfortable, and the
circulation is just right for entertaining. The large family
room and the library are just what we had hoped for. We love the
master bedroom with its sitting area and many closets. I
especially like the way you situated this house, maximizing the
views and the approach to the house with a well-proportioned
circular drive with ample space to park when we have company.
Also and perhaps more importantly, your people did an exemplary
job on the construction. It feels so solid. Our friends feel
it's an older house which was refurbished. We have a difficult
time convincing them that it's a new house. No one believes that
old world charm with all its complexities could be blended
harmoniously with today's amenities to have a near perfect house.

Because a large home is somewhat complex in its mechanical
systems, etc., prior to taking occupancy I had engineers
thoroughly examine the house for items which you might have
overlooked. None of them found a single item that they could
comment on. The few minor items we added after moving in were
well handled by you and your staff so that our home has been
completely satisfactory in every detail from the first day we
moved in.

I take pleasure in recommending Wadia Associates Inc. to anyone
who wishes to have a house designed and built regardless of its
size or complexity.

D. E. Guerrant



